
Project Update: December 2018 

 

Our RPS system has encountered the first elephant yesterday. An elephant crossed 

our system atg 8.30pm and went to banana farm. Our system has successfully 

detected the event and immediately sent 'Elephant Detected' SMS to forest officials 

mobile. Forest guards rushed to the place and burned crackers to drive it back to the 

forest. Finally elephant returned to the forest following the same path and once again 

got detected by our system at 10.40pm. It’s a great success for our system. I am 

attaching elephant footstep photograph taken by the forest guards for your 

reference.   

 

 
Elephant footprint. 


